TIGER BRENNAN DRIVE AND
BERRIMAH ROAD OVERPASS

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is building an
overpass at the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road intersection.

The project is jointly funded by the Australian and Northern Territory
governments.

The new overpass will carry Berrimah Road traffic over Tiger Brennan
Drive, separating the major flow of traffic on Tiger Brennan Drive from
the traffic movements on Berrimah Road enabling continuous flow and
improved safety.

Construction on the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road overpass is
being rolled out in phases.

Some preparatory site works took place in 2022 and early 2023. The
next phase of the project including the bridge construction is due to
start on 10 March 2023.

Due to the scale of the project, detours
and road closures will be in place for
the majority of the project’s duration.
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Keep up to date

To find out more or to subscribe to stakeholder
updates please visit dipl.nt.gov.au/tbd—mass.

Should you have queries or concerns about the
project, please contact the project team on email
TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au or call 1800 319 881.
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